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NEPAL

A piece of good news from Nepal - the Government has decided to rescind previously announced country-specific travel 

restrictions imposed on entry into the country.  

Effective January 21, a number of new public health measures go into effect at both local and national levels across 

Nepal.  Some of these measures regard travel and transit within the country, requiring inter alia proof of COVID-19 

vaccination by all persons in most public places, mandatory mask-wearing in public, and limited vehicle movement based 

on registration numbers.

For latest figures and detailed statistics, please click here.

https://covid19.mohp.gov.np/#/
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